
An update on Hythe Aqua Water Polo success  
 

recently: Oct 2018 

The Men's senior team playing with Folkestone Mens competing 
under the "Shepway" Club have retained the Men's Kent League 
Title, 2 years consecutively and hopefully again they are training to 
retain the Kent League Cup (Norman Beadle), which will be played 
in Jan/Feb. 
 
Hythe senior men's/junior boys and girls players as individuals 
have had great success recently being asked to represent 
nationally, regional and county levels teams. This shows the level 
that our men's/junior players are capable of playing at and are able 
to maintain to mention a few, Lucy-Mai Helliwell, James Croud, 
Tom Broadbridge, Rico Newman-Morgan, Callum Bailey, Simon 
Farrow and William Cavanagh. 
 

 
 
Our senior mens and some junior boys/girls are still continually 
representing club teams at the highest divisions of Water Polo in 
the National League and are making important and vital plays 
within the teams, proving the calibre of not only Kent Polo but also 
the South East region. 

 
The Water Polo Coach is very pleased and proud of how well the 
Club younger members are doing, especially when competing at 
the highest standards. All our juniors that train in our senior 
training squads, all train with such dedication and enthusiasm for 
learning and improving. Its a pleasure to be coaching them. 
 
I am sure our Junior WP Section will be able to provide some great 
news on our very young polo players, who have entered a tough 
league (London League). We wish them every success. 

 

 


